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“Together We Achieve” 

Welcome to a new year! 

 

We are off to another year of NH FBLA and are working hard to make it an 
extraordinary one!   Attached to this email is the Important Dates sheet 
which is also available on the website to help you plan your year.   

FLW:   Debbie Stratton has sent out the information for our FLW at Camp 
Carpenter on October 19.  Please see her letter for deadlines, costs, etc.   We 
will be working again with the Browne Center from UNH on adventure 
activities so students should plan on being outside for at least part of the 
morning.   We are also pleased to have Lorraine Connell of Peers Not Fears 
joining us for a workshop with students, and if weather permits, a short 
meeting with advisers.  We are asking everyone to bring a nonperishable 
food item with them to the FLW to support the NH Food Bank.   

One of the National Fall Leadership Conferences this year will be held in our 
backyard:  Providence, RI!  We are encouraging chapters to plan now for a 
two day event featuring workshops, leadership training, networking and 
motivational speakers.  NH FBLA will be chartering a bus to and from the 
conference.  For details and cost, please see the attached info sheet.  If you 
are thinking about taking members of your chapter, please let M. Ayers 
know so we can have a rough idea of numbers attending.  Questions?  Go 
to this link:  https://www.fbla.org/2023-nflc-providence/    We hope you can 
join us! 

Here's hoping everyone has a successful school year and a great NH FBLA 
experience! 
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